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EVV Public Meeting Postponed to June 19th 
 
The next Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) public meeting has been postponed to June 19, 2020 from 
1:00 pm to 3:00 pm. To participate in this meeting, please register before June 19th at 1:00 pm. After 
registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 
 
The upcoming public meeting will provide an update on EVV implementation in Pennsylvania and 
address some common questions that have been received over the past several weeks. If you have 
specific questions or issues that you would like addressed during the next public meeting, please send 
them to the EVV resource account.  
 
All personal care services (PCS) providers are reminded to complete the Department of Human 
Services (DHS) EVV Compliance Audit Survey no later than June 5, 2020.  The response to this survey 
is necessary for the appropriate creation of EVV accounts. The Department of Human Services (DHS) 
will provide an update on the survey results at the upcoming public meeting on June 19th. 
 
Any questions about this communication should be sent to RA-PWEVVNOTICE@pa.gov. 
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